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OBJECTION 

From:

THE HEATH & HAMPSTEAD SOCIETY

This is a surprising application - for many years now Camden Planning policy has been to refuse parking in 

front gardens and the removal of boundary walls, the retention of which is crucial to the Conservation Area 

and related guidance.

The current Local Plan Policy T2(d) clearly reaffirms the policy to resist parking in front gardens and the 

formation of new cross-overs.

The Hampstead Neighbourhood Plan also affirms the importance of retaining the piers and front retaining 

walls.

This application is totally unacceptable - please refuse.
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